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Have Your Say: New roof for Shipwrights Point toilets

Huon Valley Council invites local residents to Have Your Say on refurbishment works for the
toilet block located at Shipwrights Point on the Huon Highway, Port Huon.

The refurbishment will include:

e Interior and exterior painting
e New cubicle walls/doors

e New dual-flush cisterns

e Roof replacement

Council is seeking community feedback on the three design options for the new roof:
curved, gable, and flat. “Have your say on which roof style you prefer by submitting a
survey,” said Huon Valley Council Mayor Bec Enders.

Surveys are available at the following locations:

e Huon Valley Council website, huonvalley.tas.gov.au, select ‘Have Your Say’
e Council’s Customer Service Centre at 40 Main Street, Huonville
e Port Huon Trading Post at 4478 Huon Highway

“Base your choice on which looks best,” said Cr Enders. “Each option falls within the
allocated $50,000 for the refurbishment.” Huon Valley Council’s 10 Year Asset Renewal
Program is viewable on Council’s website under ‘Plans and Strategies’:
huonvalley.tas.gov.au/council/reports-and-publications/plans-and-strategies

“The Shipwrights Point reserve is an important place for residents and is also becoming
popular for visitors,” said Cr Enders. “It is important that the toilet block design reflects the
desires of the community, so we encourage people to have their say before the close date
on 5 September. As part of this consultation people are invited to share their ideas for
future facilities or features at the site, which will be considered as funds become available.”
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Your feedback will be included in a report presented to Council at an Ordinary Meeting.

For more information: Mayor Bec Enders (03) 6264 0300
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